
From: Edna   
Sent: Tuesday, 14 April 2015 12:21 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Re: Medical Board Proposal 

To whom it may concern, 

 I am disappointed to hear of possibility of unrealistic legislation changes of the presence of doctors 
in treatments clinics for face to face consultations, not only is this unnecessary but not financially 
viable for the clinic to remain in operation.  

I have been a client at Skintopia/ Anti-Aging for many years undergoing many successful injection 
treatments under the professional care of Vicki Wagner after a GP appointment via video link 
communications.  I feel this current practice is professional, informative and am made well aware of 
the treatment outcomes, different alternatives, side effects and any possible complications and risks 
involved with the desired treatment, this consultation allows me to voice any concerns I may have 
and ask any questions to a qualified practitioner while in the comfortable personal setting of the 
clinic, I in fact feel the level of care given to me during these appointments to be of a much higher 
standard than a regular GP visit.   

I would be saddened and inconvenienced to see such a popular, well presented and professional 
clinic close its door due to unnecessary endorsement of this legislation and hope that it will be 
reviewed in due course. 

 Kind Regards 

 Edna 

 




